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Mr. Michael Burke

Valley News Dispatch

210 Fourth Avenue IN RESPONSErRﬁFER
Tarentum, PA 15084 T0 FOIA-79-274

Dear Mr. Burke:

This is in response to your letter dated July 13, 1979 in which you fequusted,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documnents related to accidents at
the Nuclear Materials and Equipment Corporation (NUMEC).

In a telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen Isaacs of my staff, you were
advised to visit the NRC's Public Document Room (PDR), 1717 H Street, NW.,
Washington, DC to review the NUMEC file. Mr. Isaacs consulted with you in
the PDR and has indicated to me that your purposes have been served.

This completes action on your request.

5
J. M. fﬂlton. Director
Division of Rules ang necords
Office of Administration
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